
1 July 2012 

 

Dear Alumna / Alumnus, 

 

I write to invite you to join our Mentoring Programme to serve as mentor to our current students. 

 

I thank God for blessing the College with such a rich pool of graduates who are now contributing to the 

community in various capacities. Our younger generation nowadays is faced with a world that is growing in 

diversity and challenges. I believe that with your career commitment and your professional experience, your 

sharing with them will indeed expose them to new dimensions and provide them with more insight in setting 

their own life goals and planning their career paths. 

 

It is with such aims in mind that the Careers Team of the College has piloted a Mentoring Programme 

since September 2009. The response from our alumni was encouraging. A total of 34, 27, 41 and 34 alumni 

became mentors to 88, 70, 68 and 106 Form 4 to Form 7 students for the school years 2008-2009, 

2009-2010, 2010-2011 and 2011-2012 respectively. Our overseas mentors, who are alumni now residing in 

the US or Canada, have received 2, 4 and 2 of our students in summer 2009, 2010 and 2011 respectively. 

The support shown by our alumni towards the College has been truly impressive. I am particularly grateful 

to our faithful alumnus, Mr David Chan Tak Chung of Class 1971, who has contributed a lot of his time and 

effort to help us coordinate the Programme. Apart from inviting our alumni to be mentors, we have also 

invited distinguished members from Kowloon Methodist Church to join our mentor pool. We have had 4, 7 

and 2 Kowloon Methodist Church members joining as our mentors for the school years 2009-2010, 

2010-2011 and 2011-2012 respectively. 

 

We wish to build on this success by continuing with the Mentoring Programme in the coming academic 

year. This is particularly important in the New Senior Secondary curriculum. I sincerely hope that the 

current mentors could continue to lend their support, while those of you who have been hesitating could 

decide to join us this time. We welcome mentors from different years and different professions. 

 

I sincerely hope that you will respond positively to my invitation. For more details about the Mentoring 

Programme, please visit the College’s website: http://www.mckln.edu.hk and click “Mentoring Programme” 

under “Student Development”. To enrol, please download and complete the Enrolment Form or simply 

contact the Liaison Officer, Mr Julian Chow on 2384 3543 or at mckln.alumni@gmail.com. We would be 

grateful if you could send us your reply by 31 July so as to facilitate our arrangements. Thank you very 

much. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Emily Wong 

Principal 


